Global Children’s Fund Directors Report

July 2020 – July 2021
There have been no donations made. 

All the expenses of Global Children’s Fund have been paid for by Stacey Huish from her personal account. 

As of 1st July 2020, all donations to both Prabhat Alloi Inc and Organic Matters Foundation have stopped.

The plans for this financial year were to: 

1. Open an art gallery

2. Open a community center

3. Acquire some blocks of units and provide accommodation

4. Host an Art Exhibition

5. Host a Music Festival

During the year, we faced the dreaded Corona-19 Virus.  The Corona-19 Virus put a huge stop to all plans.  Nothing was achieved as we were not allowed to open the art gallery.  We were not allowed to open the community center. We were not allowed to host the art exhibition.  We were not allowed to host a music festival.  And we were not allowed to provide accommodation. 

Hopefully the new financial year will be more fruitful. 

Global Children’s Fund will try again in the new financial year. 
Hopefully there will be more information as the year goes on. 

